
Energy Committee 

Meeting Notes 

November 12, 2014 

 

Members in Attendance: Chairman Marty Bender, Selectman Bruce Johnson, Jere Buckley, Dee 

Blake, Ron Leland. 

 

OLLI – Marty shared an upcoming presentation he's attending related to turning waste into 

energy, and will be taking place at the Wheelabrator facility in Concord. 

 

Solar Options – Discussion of the most recent meeting with the Warner Energy Committee, and 

the Warner netmetering projects. Discussion about how to do something similar in Webster. 

Marty to contact Revision Energy for another presentation at the next meeting. Bruce to 

contact Pillsbury Lake Commissioners and Merrimack Valley School Board representatives. 

 

Blackwater Dam – The Committee decided not to pursue further action related to solar on the 

site or use for hydroelectric at this time. 

 

Future Projects – Marty to look into inside storm windows for the Town Hall. 

 

Next Meeting – The next Energy Committee meeting will be on Wednesday, December 10, 

2014, at 6:30, at the Town Hall Select Board office. Agenda items to include looking into 

netmetering options. 

 

Submitted by: 

Bruce Johnson 

 


